
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11th March 2020 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Year 5 Trip to Hampton Court Palace – Tuesday 28th April 2020 
 
Year Five will be visiting Hampton Court Palace on Tuesday 28th April 2020.  The children will be learning about the 
life and work of Henry VIII and finding out about the Tudor period in History.  The trip will support the children with 
their learning and help them to create an information text about a famous place on their return.  
 
The day will consist of: looking around Hampton Court Palace in small groups, finding out more about Henry’s life, 
visiting the grounds and following clues in the famous Maze.  
 
We ask for a contribution of £18.70 for this trip, could you please sign and return the slip below to the school office 
by Tuesday 31st March.  Payments should be made on-line using the School Money link on the home page of the school 
website www.hamsey.surrey.sch.uk.  Unfortunately if not enough contributions are received the trip will not be able 
to go ahead.  Please note that in accordance with the school Charging Policy, we will only be able to issue a refund for 
costs not already incurred if your child is unable to go on the day.  This will also apply to children whose behaviour 
has meant they are unable to participate in the trip.  If you qualify for Pupil Premium you may be eligible for a subsidy 
for this trip, please contact the school office in confidence with any queries regarding the reduced rate  
 
We are travelling by coach, leaving school promptly at 9.00 a.m.  We ask that the children are in school at 8.30 a.m. 
on this day as we will be registering them by 8:40 a.m to ensure that we leave promptly at 9.00 a.m.  We aim to 
return to school by 3.30 p.m. but the school will be advised of any delays and information will be shared with you if 
the return time changes significantly.  
 
All children will need to bring a healthy snack and a packed lunch including two drinks in a named plastic bag (please 
note: no nuts, no cans or glass bottles).  Children entitled to free school meals may order a packed lunch from school.  
Please indicate on the slip below if you would like to order one.  
 
As always, we expect the children’s behaviour to be of a high standard and so in-line with Hamsey Green’s 
behaviour policy, careful monitoring of behaviour before the trip will take place.  
 
We are sure the children will benefit from the experience and enjoy the day.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Chatfield      Miss Caires  
 
 
 

http://www.hamsey.surrey.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 

Y5 Hampton Court Palace trip Tuesday 28th April 2020 
 
 
Please return to school office by Tuesday 31st March 2020 
 
I have made a payment of £18.70 on line 
 
I give my permission for my child to go on the trip to Hampton Court Palace.  
 
I have ensured that my child understands that it is important for his/her safety and for the 
safety of the group that any rules and any instructions given by the staff in charge are obeyed. 
 
My child has free school dinners and I wish to order a packed lunch from the canteen.  
 
 
 
 
Child's Name ………………………………………………………………………………….  Class ……………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 parent/carer 
 


